Alick Kerr has
sold his 1.6
Peugeot 205 and
is nearing
completion ofa
1.9 version — but
perhaps not
quickly enough. The original intention
to upgrade the 1.6 to 1.9 spec was
ditched in favour of a complete new
car for the new season. Having just
taken delivery of, and installed, his
LAD prepared engine, there is still a
|ot to do, and the Snowman Rally is
only two weeks away.




